
 
 

If you missed pictures on the 19th, you must go to take an ID picture on Thursday, October 26th even if you don’t want to 

buy pictures, ID cards are free, and mandatory for every student.  If you did not take pictures and do not have an ID card 

and didn’t receive a pass, you must report to the main office to have them call me.  If you are having a retake, you must 

bring your picture packet with you to the photographer on Thursday. 

 

The Student Council will be selling Boo Grams in lunches 10/23-10/27.  Send a spooky greeting with a treat to 

a friend to be delivered in homeroom.  They are only twenty five cents each or five for a dollar.  

 

The next GSA meeting will be on Tuesday, October 31st in room 5-0. It is a Halloween party welcome to 

anyone.  

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company is proud to announce the 2018 district musical: Sister 
Act! An interest meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 1st from 2:15-3:00 pm in room  
M-2, with auditions to be held after the November break. If you cannot attend the meeting, but 
would still like to audition, please see Miss Tabbacchino in the middle school, or Miss Gali in the 
11/12, room 219 to pick up required audition information and materials. 

 
Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more discount you will 

receive.  

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company will be presenting “Radium Girls” Wed. Nov. 1st and Thursday Nov. 

2nd at 7:00 pm.  You may pre order tickets until Oct. 25th, forms are available in both main offices or on the 

school web site. 

 

The Latin club will have a brief meeting after school in Room 115 on Monday, October 30th.   
 

For any student who is a registered traveler going on the Costa Rica Trip, there will be a meeting in the 

9/10 library on Tuesday, November 14th from 2:00 to 3:00. 

        SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

          STUDENT BULLETIN  

 WEDNESDAY – OCTOBER 25, 2017 

JUNE 1, 2012 

 


